
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates 

8.7.24 Movie Night  

9.7.24 Bear & Panda Class trip - Lea Valley  

11.7.24 Koala Class Trip-Lea Valley  

10.7.24 Open Evening for Parents  

3.30pm to 4.15pm 

18.7.24 International Picnic for Children and 

Families 

22.7.24 Fun Day for Children 

23.7.24 Last day of term –1.15pm finish  

 

Find us on: 

Issue: Summer 3 

Friday 5th July 2024 

Hello from Sian 

Welcome to this newsletter for our last half term 

of the year. It is particularly exciting for us to 

celebrate the fact that the school has been open 

for 100 years and you should have received some 

information already via email.  

 

We also have our trips for each year group to 

enhance your child's learning and create memories 

for them when they are older.  Please ensure you 

make the payment for these before the 

trips.  They have all been subsidised by the school, 

costs have increased significantly recently. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all in the next few 

weeks as I also create memories as I prepare for 

retirement.  

I will be allowing parents/carers to take photos of 

their child at these events. HOWEVER, PLEASE 

DO NOT SHARE THESE ON SOCIAL MEDIA. 

PLEASE RESPECT THE PRIVACY OF OTHERS. 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

 
 

 
How to Save Water 

1. Spend less time in the shower 

2. Turn off the taps when brushing 

your teeth 

3. Reuse water 

4. Fill the kettle less 
 

Children are not allowed to use mobile phones in 

the school playground before and at the end of 

the day. This includes making videos or  

taking pictures of friends.   
 

 

 

Summer Term Value 

 
Gabby Get Along 

 

                  
Dress up from a different era on Friday 

19th July. 

  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                       
 

                                                      

    
 

                            

The children in Nursery 

had a lovely time with the 

farm animals last week. 

They fed the donkey the 

carrots they had grown 

and enjoyed talking about 

the different animals.  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

            
 

        
 

         
  

                                                                                   
 
 
 

Last term the children in 

reception read the story ‘The 

Gingerbread Man.’ They 

practised retelling the story 

using story language and actions. 

This term to consolidate 

their learning they made 

some delicious Gingerbread 

Men. They followed the 

recipe carefully, rolled out 

the dough and used the 

cutters for the shape. 

 

    

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    
London’s Burning 

                        

                           
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 have been learning 

the different skills needed 

to be a good cook. They 

learnt about hygiene and 

using a knife safely to chop 

different vegetables. 

The rainbow omelettes 

cupcakes were delicious! 
 

Year 2 have been learning 

about ‘The Great Fire of 

London’ and made Tudor 

houses last term. Last week 

they watched the houses 

burn and used this 

experience to think of 

adventurous language.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                   
 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

 

 The summer fair was a huge success this term. Thank you to all the 

families that attended and to all those that helped.  We raised £1661.58 for both Tottenhall 

Infant School and St Michael at Bowes Junior School.  

    

           

 

      

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                              

      
 

        
 

 
 

 

 

                                            

Year 1 had a 

lovely time at 

Paradise Park last 

week. They were 

excited to see 

the animals in 

their habitats and 

meet the dinosaur 

models. We were 

lucky with the 

weather and the 

children enjoyed 

the day. 

    

     



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

   

All the children enjoyed Sports Day and they all had 

fun joining in with the activities. Thank you to all the 

parents and carers who came to cheer them on. Also 

a big thank you to Angela for organising the event.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


